
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To:  Regional Board  
 
From:  Brian Reardon, CAO 
   
Date:  May 12, 2022 
  
Subject: RDCO Emergency Program Update – Spring 2022 
 
Voting Entitlement: All Director – Unweighted Corporate Vote – Simple Majority (LGA s.208) 

 
Purpose: To provide the Regional Board with an Emergency Program Update. 
 
Executive Summary: 
Emergency Management BC is in the process of modernizing the province’s emergency management 
legislation and has recently announced the addition of Flooding and Wildfire events to the National Public 
Alerting System (NPAS). 
 
As there have been some changes to how the Emergency Operations Centre will operate during the 
2022 flooding and wildfire season, an update from Sandra Follack, the Emergency Program Coordinator, 
will be provided to the Board based on the attached Memo dated May 5, 2022. 
 
Recommendation(s): 
 
THAT the Regional Board receive the Emergency Operations Centre – 2022 Update from the Chief 
Administrative Officer dated May 12, 2022, for information. 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
 

 
Brian Reardon, CAO 
 
Prepared by:  Sandi Horning, Supervisor-Corporate Services 
 
Attachment(s):  RDCO Emergency Program Update – Spring 2022 
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